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Ms. Ann Hopkins      OCD-HW-07-092 
E.E.F.I., Inc. 
314-B W Landstreet Road 
Orlando, Florida 32824 
 
   Orange County – HW 
   E.E.F.I., Inc. 
   RCRA Inspection Status 
 
 
Dear Ms. Hopkins: 
 
Based on a review of the Department’s files, the last hazardous waste compliance evaluation inspection was 
conducted at your facility on May 16, 2005.  This inspection was conducted under the authority of Section 
403.091, Florida Statutes, and Chapter 403, Part IV, Florida Statutes.  This inspection is designed to 
ascertain the compliance status of your facility with 40 CFR Parts 260-268, and 279 as adopted in Florida 
Administrative Code Chapters 62-730 and 62-710.  At the time of the inspection E.E.F.I., Inc. was 
identified as a transporter of hazardous waste and used oil and was in compliance. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at (407)893-3323 or at john.white@dep.state.fl.us.  
      

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        John White 
        Environmental Specialist 
        Hazardous Waste Programs 
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